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October 2002 
 
FAO Geography/History Departments 
Norfolk Schools 
 
 
Dear teacher,  
 
 
Join us in the new school year to discover our remarkable Origins . . . 
 
 

 
 

 
Last October, Norfolk’s brand-new, multi-media visitor attraction, Origins, opened at The Forum in Norwich. Origins 
is an amazing interactive journey through time, that has already enabled hundreds of children to study specific 
aspects of the National Curriculum – such as history, geography, citizenship and the environment – in an 
entertaining and educational visit. 
 
You will remember that we wrote to you at the beginning of term to tell you about the special offers we had for 
schools groups visiting Origins at The Forum. We are delighted to announce that due to the huge success of this we 
have extended the deadline for visits to be booked by until Friday 18th October. 
 
To remind you, the offer was for any school visit booked by the above date (for any time throughout the school year) 
the price would be £2.25 per child (a saving of 50p per child). 
 
If you would like to make a booking, have any queries or you would like to book a free familiarisation visit please do 
not hesitate to contact me on 01603 727980. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Victoria Flanagan 
Origins Visitor Centre Manager 
 



 
 


